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From: Amy Warfield <awarfield@burlington.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 5:05 PM
To: 
Cc: Amy Warfield <clerk@burlington.org>
Subject: Re: BS-X01672-3600514231 // 2 WESTWOOD STREET

We have no permits or fines on thhis property. I believe some taxes are owed. Paul from the Collectors office has received out to you on this matter.

 

Regards,

 

On Sun, Jun 16, 2024, 1:31 PM Praveen Immanvel <praveen.immanuel@stellaripl.com> wrote:

Hello,

 

 

Our firm has been requested to research the referenced property for any BUILDING PERMITS, CODE VIOLATION & SPECIAL ASSESSMENT FEES on
record in any city, town, village, or port authority.

 

Requesting to provide the below information for the property.

 

 

Address: 2 Westwood St, Burlington, MA 01803

 

Parcel: 5-140-0
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